
Members are paid per hour. If over 

16 the money will be paid into a 

bank account, if under 16 then 

members are paid in vouchers that 

can be used in a range of shops, 

cafes and theme parks! 

REWARDS 

There are many reasons why 

you may have experience, 

but here are just a few: 

 

 Have your parents split up. 

 Having contact with the parent 

that you don’t live with. 

 Attended a Contact Centre. 

 Met with someone from 

Cafcass (Children and Family 

Court Advisory and Support 

Service). 

 Experience of family 

mediation. 

 Had or do still have a Social 

Worker. 

 Live in the care of another 

family member or a foster 

carer. 

 Live in a residential care home. 

Are you 7-25 years old 
and had experience of 

the Family Courts? 

Then please request an Application Pack from: 

fjypb@cafcass.gsi.gov.uk 

ARE YOU INTERESTED ? 

 

 

Being part of the FYJPB is a 

brilliant amazing and awesome 

opportunity. 

I take part in lots of interesting 

projects representing and making 

sure the child's voice is heard. 

It's a very rewarding role and is a 

fabulous and fun opportunity”. 

Aleesha FJYPB Member 

Deadline 
28th Feb 

2018 

The FJYPB supports the work of the Family Justice Board by enabling children and young 

people to have a direct say in the way in which services for children and young people are 

run. We do this in lots of many different ways such as: inspections of Cafcass offices, 

contact centres and courts, developing and delivering training to professionals, taking 

part in workshops and developing resources for working with children and young people. 

mailto:fjypb@cafcass.gsi.gov.uk

